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Torpedo CL Series

Sleek lines and simple materials 
recall images of mid-20th century 
urban design. Space-calming 
gentle tapers and modernistic 
interior finishes conceive an 
incredible ceiling lamp.

35 Fins, acrylic center tube. 14W 
Dimmable LED, 120V 60Hz, 1800 
lumens - available in 3000K, 
3500K, 4000K, 5000K. Reversible 
uplight/downlight configuration. 

Standard Fin Finishes
1/4” White Acrylic
1/4” Black Acrylic
1/8” MDF
1/8” Walnut or Baltic Birch
Custom Materials Available

Steel wire suspension available 
in custom lengths. Includes 
adjustable ceiling cable mounts. 

Electrical cable available in 
custom colors and materials.

End Cap Finishes
􀂓 Ebony Wood PLA
􀂓 Onyx PLA
􀂓 Bamboo Wood PLA
􀂓 Henna PLA
􀂓 Eccentric Green PLA
􀂓 Coastline PLA
􀂓 Dove PLA

Designed and fabricated in our 
studio. Inside ring of fins include 
designer’s mark (faces inward 
towards center of lamp on each 
fin).

Contact studio for current lead 
times.
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